
Wellness Committee Meeting 
October 26, 2016 

District Office Presentation Room 
 

 Planning a Wellness Fair 

 Professional Development November 8, 2016 

 District Wellness Policy was BOE approved in September and is now posted on the 

Amity website for reference under the BOE category. Click on Policies and you will fine 

the policy under the 6000 series. Dr. McPadden will send an email to all staff. Monica 

Kruezer, Thayer Doyle, and Neil Holt, all committee members and administrators will 

oversee the implementation at the building level. 

 


